
 Coláiste Dún Iascaigh 

 Bothar Caisil, An Chathair, Co. Thiobraid Árann 
 Cashel Road, Cahir, Co. Tipperary 

 Guthán: 052 74 42828 / 74 42906.    Facs: 052 74 42233 
 Ríomhphost: info@colaisteduniascaigh.ie 

 
  

Príomhoide: Peadar Ó Criodain                                                                                                         Principal: Peter Creedon 

Leas Phríomhoide:  Darius Ó Dulchaointigh                                                                                     Deputy Principal: Darius Delahunty    
                                Sinéad Ní Thoráin                                                                                                                             Sinéad Tarrant 

  

 

 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

Exams: 

I want to congratulate your son/daughter on completing their Junior Certificate/Leaving Certificate Exams. It was a 

very busy few weeks for all exam students, but they can now look forward to their summer break. The State Exam 

Commission supervisors have asked that we compliment all students on their courtesy and work ethic throughout the 

exams. 

 

 

Uniform: 

If you have any item of the school uniform that you no longer require, they would be greatly appreciated by the 

school, and they can be dropped to the school office. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

______________________  ______________________  ______________________ 

 

Peter Creedon    Darius Delahunty   Sinéad Tarrant 

pcreedon@tipperaryetb.ie  ddelahunty@tipperaryetb.ie  starrant@tipperaryetb.ie 
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